
Submitter: Gillian Engledow 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose this bill, making in-person voting the standard for Oregon. Mail-in voting is 

convenient for voters, encouraging them to vote, and has proven to be a reliable 

method for collecting votes. Please do not pass this bill. Thank you. 


